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Suzelle Sharp <s.sharp5511@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 13, 2022 at 2:21 PM
To: rob.zuber@state.co.us

To Whom It May Concern:

Hello, I am writing this letter with the plea to PLEASE, PLEASE find alternate land to build your new gravel pit, instead of
the land on 396 and 54th St Rd.  My significant other, daughter, three black Labradors, and myself are all residents of the
Dos Rios subdivision. We have lived here for almost 5 years and have LOVED every single moment of it. We have even
made permanent changes to the home to get it closer to our 'forever home'. When we heard about the possibility of a
gravel pit going in, up the street, we both felt sick to our stomachs and weak in the knees. Building this would not only add
noise and pollution to our beautiful little area, but it would also add a TON of traffic. We currently walk with our seven year
old daughter every morning or night, we ride bicycles and four-wheelers around the neighborhood on a regular basis, and
do not have any immediate worries or issues when doing so. This would totally change the SAFETY of drivers coming
and leaving the Dos Rios neighborhood. Putting in a structure like this will totally change the dynamic of this area as well
as our home. Also, there was recently a Bird Sanctuary put in next the river just a little way down from the plotted area.
There are Bald Eagles, Red Tail Hawks, Golden Eagles, etc. All of which we see on a regular basis. I believe this build
would impact the birds tremendously. I have friends and family who love to come out and visit and just enjoy the gorgeous
wildlife we have here. Please rethink this decision as if it were your own home and your own family. Our homes have
been our sanctuaries the last few years and I would be heartbroken to see our peaceful, quiet environment be taken away
from us.

Please reply with any questions or comments. And thank you so much for your time.

A Very Concerned Dos Rios Resident,
Suzelle Sharp

ssharp5511@gmail.com
970-714-8888
9 Dos Rios
Greeley, CO 80634
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